COMMUNICATION - C24

Council — September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 42, Item 4

-----Original Message-----

From: anita sit

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:15 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Zoning by law amendment File:Z. 19.040 Official Plan Amendment File:OP. 19.016

Dear Sir/Madam

I have been living in this neighbourhood since 1987.

I DO NOT AGREE with the development of a tiered three to twelve storey residential building with 125 units at

8001 Bathurst st.
The reasons are:
1. Increase in traffic and parking
2. traffic congestion
3. create a lot of traffic in quiet residential area
4. Blocks the view of openness of the area.
5. Less privacy of the people living near the building
Regards,
Anita Sit
Highcliffe Dr.

Thornhill, Ontario
Sent from my iPad



